
MINISTRY OF ARTS AND CULTURE
NOTICE FOR REGISTRATION OF POTENTIAL SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 2025/2026

The Ministry of Arts and Culture invites potential service providers of Goods, Services, Works and Consultancy Services including those already registered with the Ministry, to submit their application for registration for financial year 2025/2026.

2.      Interested parties are requested to fill in the Supplier Registration Form, which can be downloaded from the Ministry’s website (culture.govmu.org) or from the Government Procurement Portal (publicprocurement.govmu.org)
[bookmark: _GoBack]
3.	The duly filled Registration Form with all relevant documents should be deposited in the Tender Box located on the 7th Floor, Renganadeen Seeneevassen Building, Cnr Pope Henessy and Maillard Street, Port Louis on or before 25 July 2025. The envelope should be clearly marked at the top left hand corner with the words “Registration of Suppliers – Financial Year 2025/2026”.

4.	Interested parties/individuals are also invited to register on the e-Procurement System on http://eproc.publicprocurement.govmu.org to be able to participate online in the Ministry’s bidding exercises. The e-Procurement System helpdesk may be contacted on 201 1530 or by email on eprocdesk@govmu.org for assistance. 

5.	For more details, the procurement Unit can be contacted on 211 2991.
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